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Ms Belinda Scott
Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Scott

Re: Exhibition of Environmental Assessment for Newcastle Gas Storage Facility
(10_0133)

Further to my letter of 8 July 2011, we have completed our assessment of the proposed
Newcastle gas storage facility (Application Number 10−0133) and can advise that neither
the structure nor the gas plume will have any affect on the instrument flight procedures
associated with Williamtown Airport.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal.

Yours sincerely

Malcolm McGregor
Manager Airways and Aerodromes
Airspace and Aerodrome Regulation

Department of Planning
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